
 

 

 

 

PERMETHRIN 5% CREAM PHARMACY STOCK 
 

 

 

St. Clair County Health Department (SCCHD) is working with a county facility regarding a 
scabies outbreak.  SCCHD urges pharmacies to assess their stock of Permethrin 5% cream 
and be prepared for the possibility of an increase in requests to dispense. The goal for this 
outbreak is to provide treatment within 24 hours and delays in obtaining the medication has the 
potential to impact the disruption of transmission and curb the outbreak. SCCHD thanks you in 
advance for your assistance in keeping our community healthy and nuisance free. 
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